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December 30, 2022

Steel Town Corvette Club,

Allison Park Sportsmen’s Club would like to Thank You Very Much for your
most generous donation. It will go a long way to support and add to the
enjoyment of the conservation and kid's events we hold every year. The
club members, kids, parents and participants in our projects appreciate it
very much. Without the kindness and generosity of folks like you we would

not be able to make them happen.

Thanks again,

Tt

Gary Franceschina
APSC Secretary



